
Harmony Heartland Region 4 
Regional Executive Committee (REC) Meeting Summary 

May 7, 2017 
 

Members: Bev Miller, Natalie Allen, Sue Pelley,  
Secretary: Sharon Terrell 
 

1. The draft of the revised Disbursement Guide was approved with 
amendments.  

 
2. The regional website is being updated and all requests for changes 

will be sent to Bev Miller.   
 

3. The Education Resource team will create flyers for regional events.  
The Administration Resource team will publicize the information via 
the webpage, eblasts and to surrounding regions and the Sing list. 

 
4. The Convention Steering Committee will report to the Regional 

Education Director.  The members of the Convention Steering 
Committee will be the Chair of the Regional Convention, Competition 
Coordinator, Facilities Coordinator, and the Official Panel Liaison. 

 
5. A free booth in The Hub will be offered to the International 

competitors representing Region 4.  Other quartets or choruses may 
rent a booth. 

 
6. There will be a Young Singers foundation collection at the Leaders’ 

Workshop. 
 
Next Meeting:  June 4, 2017   
 


